
Thursday, 
April 29, 2021

“A” Day

National Zipper 
Day!

Happy Birthday!
Jaden Lake

Fahmi Fahmi



Holicong Athletic & Musical Weekly After School Schedule

APRIL

Week of 4/26/21

Group Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Musical

7th Gr Girls 
Soccer

Practice – 3:00-
4:30

Game – Away 
Tamanend 3:15

No Practice Game – Home 3:15 No Practice

8th Gr Girls 
Soccer

Practice – 3:00-
4:30

Game – Home 3:15 Practice – 3:00-4:30 Game – Away Lenape 
3:15

No Practice

7th Gr Baseball Game – Away 
Tamanend 3:15

Practice – 3:00-4:30 Game – Home 3:15 Practice – 3:00-4:30 No Practice

8th Gr Baseball Game – Home 
3:15

Practice – 3:00-4:30 Game – Away Lenape 
3:15

Practice - 3:00-4:30 No Practice

Softball Game – Home 
3:15

Practice – 3:15-5:00 Game – Away Lenape 
3:15

Practice – 3:15-5:00 No Practice

Girls Lacrosse Practice – 3:00-
4:30

Game – Away 
Tamanend 3:15 
POSTPONED

Game – Away 
Tamanend 3:15

Game – Home 3:15 No Practice

Boys Lacrosse Practice – 3:00-
4:30

Game – Home 3:15 Practice – 3:00-4:30 Game – Away Lenape 
3:15

No Practice

Track JV Meet – Away 
Tohickon 3:15

JV & Varsity Practice 
3:15-4:45

Varsity Meet – Away 
Tohickon 3:15

JV & Varsity Practice 
3:15-4:45

No Practice



From POPs

• “Due to the rain in 
the forecast today, 
the POPS trip to 
Holicong Park to place 
kindness rocks will be 
rescheduled for next 
Tuesday, May 4th. 
(May the 4th be with 
you, POPS club)”



From the Girls Lacrosse 
Team

• Twelve players 
contributed goals to the 
girls’ lacrosse team win in 
their game at Tamanend 
yesterday. The final score 
was 16-1, led by Eva W. 
with five points, followed 
by Amanda R. and Megan 
F. with two goals each. 
The win bumped the team 
to a 2-0 record in the 
league, taking on Lenape 
on their home field today 
at 3:15 pm.



From Mr. C, Mr. Glaser, and Mrs. 
Repper,

We are going to have to postpone the 
9th Grade Theme Concert (featuring 
9th Grade Band, 9th Grade Choir, 9th 
Grade Orchestra and H-Factor) that 
was scheduled for a live premiere 

tonight at 7:00 PM. We had to make 
an adjustment due to unforeseen 

circumstances but the concert is going 
to take place and the finished product 

to be the special experience for the 
participants and audience that we 
envisioned. We will announce the 
new date for the concert once it is 
finalized and thank you all for your 

flexibility and understanding!




